
GOVERNMENT OF ARUNACHAL PRADESH 
OFFICE OF THE DIRECTOR GENERAL OF POLICE 

POLICE HEADQUARTERS, ITANAGAR 
I 

No. PHO/MT-769/2024 Dated Itanagar, the 07th Jan/2025. 

CORRIGENDUM 

Please refer to the Tender No. PHO/MT-769/2024 released on 17th 

December 2024. 

The opening date of the tender scheduled on 08/01/2025 in the office 

of IGP(Admn) PHQ at 1100 Hours is hereby postponed due to administrative reason and is 

re-scheduled on 13/01/2025 (Monday) at 1100 Hours. 

No. PHO/MT-769/2024 

Superintendent of Police (MT), 
PHQ, MT Unit, Chimpu. 

Itanagar 
Dated Itanagar, the 07th Jan/2025. 

Copy to:-
1. The In-charge Computer Cell, PHQ, Itanagar. Issued corrigendum may be 

uploaded in the website of Arunachal Pradesh Police. 

2. Office copy 

,,. 
Superintendent of~ f ~~ 

PHQ, MT Unit, Itanagar 
Arunachal Pradesh 
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